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In-person voting is more costly, and time consuming, and when Election Day isn’t a 

national holiday we have to make sure we fit it in to our schedule or risk missing the 

window to vote. It’s restrictive and suppresses vote counts. Also when you have a 

party that is filled with violent rhetoric many Oregon voters risk violence or 

harassment at the polls. Voting by mail makes sense, it’s easy, and makes it more 

likely that people’s votes will be heard. Any election interference has always been 

done by the people who oppose vote by mail. Thank you for hearing me out. 


